
 

 

 

KCOM Commercial in Confidence 

 

 

KCOM Wholesale End of Life Notice 

 

Date Issued: 12 April 2022   End of Life Date: 11 July 2022 

 

Service Description 

IPHealthline IPHealthline offers additional security for IPLine access, with attributes 
to monitor fix times, operational performance and personalised 
reporting. 
 

 

Reasons for End of Life:  

The IPHealthline service is being withdrawn due to a lack of customer demand. 
 

 

Alternative solutions: 

No alternative solutions are required. 

 

All enquiries should be addressed to wholesalepartners@kcom.com 
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